
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 1, 2020  
 
Dear CommUNITY Families,  

 
Around this time each year we are typically coming back from Spring Break, celebrating the end of Marking 
Period 3, and looking ahead to everything the end of our school year usually has in store. With our move to 
remote learning, we know that things have shifted tremendously for us in a short time. Your basement, 
kitchen table, counter, and sofa became a full-time virtual classroom. Our families and staff have developed 
language to support students through “Meets,” “Hangouts,” “Zoom,”, “FlipGrid” and folded these lines of 
communication into our daily lives. We modified routines to support our students as the differences between 
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday slowly faded away, and we found ways to support our community by 
sharing what we have and practicing social distance for the collective health of our city, state, and nation.  
 
As an administrative team, we have also worked with you to improve academic engagement and find out how 
we can further support your family. Thank you for the honest and open dialogue with us as well as with our 
teachers, counselors, case managers and nurses. These opportunities help us get through these challenging 
times together. If you have further questions or concerns, please continue to reach out to your child’s 
teacher, counselor, case manager, nurse, or administrator. Continue to also reach out to the CMS PTSA, 
SEPTSA, and AAPSG for further parental support and resources. We are in this together and will continue to 
work with you be it virtually or when we are back together in person. Thank you for all that you have done and 
will do for our CommUNITY #WeGotThis! 
 
All our best,  
 

Dr. Shauna Carter Mr. Kyle Schimpf                    Mr. Peter James 

 
  

 
                                         ​Quote of the Month 

“Everything will be okay in the end. 
If it's not okay, it's not the end.” 

- John Lennon 


